
 
 

 

 

Rungsted, March 20th, 2012 

 

 

 

To The Israel Softball Association,  
 
We wish to extend our greatest gratitude to The Israel Softball Association for their amazing hospitality, when 

hosting our Danish young girls team in Eilat and Tel Aviv this last week.  
 
We bring back to Denmark the finest impression of Israel and we have all made many new Softball friends.  
 
We wish to thank you for everything you arranged for us, in addition to the Softball games, - bringing us back and 

forth, arranging a free visit to the Dolphin Reef, and inviting all on a guided tour to Jerusalem.  
Will you please extend our gratitude to the people at the Dolphin Reef, who invited us in and gave the girls an 

unforgettable experience. 
 
Your players showed our young girls great kindness and made them feel very welcome. Many new friendships 

were made.  
 
We feel the participation in your tournament with the Ayelet Games has been a fine Softball experience for 

everybody and we see the possibilities in developing Softball through events like this.  
Why not make this a tradition.  
 
 
We hope to be able to treat you with the same hospitality by welcoming you to Denmark.  
 
 
On behalf of our delegation,  
 

 
Mette Nissen  
VP of International relations 

 

 

 

 


